SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT FOR Workshop & Finance Committee - JANUARY 26, 2016

The Cape Elizabeth School Board held a Workshop and Finance Committee meeting on Tuesday,
January 26, 2016 in the CEHS Library Learning Commons. The meeting began at approximately
6:30 p.m.
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MINUTES
WORKSHOP

Superintendent of schools search -

Board sought four proposals and received three. Committee interviewed two firms and
is recommending Maine School Management Association (MSMA).

FINANCE COMMITTEE

Review of monthly reports, including staffing and facilities/CIP.

Warrants were signed.

Adjourned 7:56 p.m._

Respectfully submitted,

Mt N

Meredith Nadeau
Superintendent of Schools



